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Dear Parents, 
Welcome back, and a big welcome to our new 

families joining us this term. We hope you 

enjoy your time with us.  

We hope you all had a lovely Easter break filled 

with lots of Easter eggs, fun & games with your 

family. 

This will be our last term before we break for 

the summer!  It will be fun packed and very 

busy!   

 

LEAVERS - Schools will be offering out 

places on the 16th April. Nursery places will be 

on the 12th May, (some schools may be earlier) 

if you have been offered a place let us know by 

email or letting a staff member know.    

 

GENERAL INFORMATION/REMINDERS 

In your child’s book bag please ensure (if 

required) you have nappies, wipes and spare 

clothes including socks.  Information on potty 

training is available upon request.  

 

TOPICS – This term we will be covering. 

• Spring- looking at the changes around 

us.  
• People who help us.  
• Getting ready for school.  

 

Toys from home – Please do not bring in toys 

from home, we cannot be responsible for the 

loss or damage should they lose them, or 

another child breaks it.  We do have plenty of 

toys here. If there is something the children 

want that is not out, we are happy to get it for 

them.  

 

WEATHER  
Please remember to bring a coat & hat, 

clearly named, we do go outside every day! 

Please apply sun cream before school. 

 

LUNCH CLUB 
If your child is wanting to attend our 

afternoon session, please speak to a member 

of our staff. These prove to be very popular, 

and spaces fill up quickly. We have a nut free 

and healthy eating policy with no sugary drinks 

such as smoothies and cartons of juice as 

these have a lot of hidden sugars. Please make 

sure lunch bags are clearly named on the 

outside of the bag.   

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Please make a note in your diary these dates.  

Half term – 27th May-31st may 

Parents evening – 10hth June  

Graduation – 19th July   
Letters will follow closer to the time.  

 
Finally, please remember that we have an ‘Open 

Door’ policy, and should you need to speak with 

either myself or your key person we will make 

ourselves available to you. 

 

Thank you,  

Lisa Pearce – Manager  
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